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To whom it may concern

Re: Therapeutic Goods Administration Consultation: The
regulatory framework for advertising therapeutic goods

Submission from OQutdoor Media Association

The Outdoor Media Association (OMA) is the peak national industry body representing
90% of Australia’s Out-of-Home (OOH) advertising industry.

The OMA welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Therapeutic Goods
Administration Consultation: The regulatory framework for advertising therapeutic
goods.

The OMA writes to provide its support for the submission by the Advertising Standards
Bureau (the Bureau). The OMA shares the view that the Bureau is the most appropriate
body for the handling of complaints related to advertising of therapeutic products.

The Bureau is best placed to develop and maintain a robust and effective advertising
complaints management process for therapeutic product advertising that provides
confidence for consumers. The bureau has a wealth of experience in this area and as the
central authority for receiving complaints about most other advertising across all forms
of media, is well known to advertisers and consumers.

The OMA congratulates the Government for its aim to simplify the advertising
regulatory framework. It is the view of the OMA that the recommendations made by the
Bureau in its submission, will go some way towards achieving this aim.

Yours sincerely

Tess Phillips
General Manager, Government Relations
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